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PRESS RELEASE 

Public Information Officer Contact:     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE           
Amanda Pitts | (530) 934-6588       Date: June 27, 2022 

 

Glenn County OptumServe Site Closure and Local At-Home Test Kit Distribution 
 

GLENN COUNTY, CA — Glenn County’s OptumServe Testing Site located at Orland Memorial Hall will 

be permanently closing on Thursday, June 30th at 11 AM. To ensure residents have timely and 

convenient access to testing after OptumServe’s closure, Glenn County Public Health is partnering 

with Tri Counties Community Action Partnership (TCCAP) to coordinate local test kit distribution. 

Beginning on Friday, July 1st TCCAP will be distributing at-home test kits to Glenn County residents by 

appointment.    
 

At-home test kits will be available to pick-up Monday through Friday in Willows and Orland. 

Appointments are required for test kit pick-up; call the TCCAP COVID-19 Hotline at 1-855-268-

2227 to schedule an appointment. Time and location details will be provided when the 

appointment is scheduled.  
  

When should I test for COVID-19?  

• If you have any symptoms – test immediately, even if you are vaccinated. If your test is 

negative but you continue to have symptoms, test again 24-48 hours later. Low amounts of 

virus early in infection can sometimes be missed by a test, and the test can be positive a few 

days later. 

• If you have had close contact to someone with COVID-19. Close contact means you shared the 

same indoor air space with this person for greater than a total of 15 minutes in a 24-hour 

period. 

• Test immediately if you have symptoms of COVID-19 at any time. 

• Test within 3-5 days after exposure if you have no symptoms. *  
 

*If you recovered from COVID-19 in the last 90 days and do not have new symptoms after a close contact, you do 

not need to test. 
 

Glenn County Public Health recommends residents get tested to assist in reducing the spread of 

COVID-19 in our community. For additional information, visit www.countyofglenn.net/COVID19 or call 

1-855-268-2227.  
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